
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All Branch Mail Out #8 - 2018 
 
 
Date:   February 1, 2018   
 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 
     

From:   Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

 
Subject:  Life Membership Awards 

 
Message:    Comrades, NS/NU Command President Crowe 

wishes to advise that the change to Life 
Membership Awards recently announced via 
Dominion Command All Branch Mail Out will 
be returned to Dominion Executive Council 
for further review.  Therefore, the change 
noted is not yet in effect.   
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